ATTACHMENT 12

e EPA DID NOT MAIL
@ TO FACILITY

DATE: August 22, 19385
SUBJECT: REMOVAL FROM EPA'S CERCLIS INVENTORY

FROM: Matthew J. Robbins, Brownfields Coordinator
Waste Management Division, Region IV

TO: UNIVERSITY OF NC/ARPT WASTE DSPL AREA
AIRPORT RD
CHAPEL HILL
NC 27514

EPA has identified the Brownfields Initiative as one of the Agency's top
priorities. The term vbrownfields" refers to previously used properties that
may lie vacant because potential contamination makes them unmarketable to the
private gector. EPA has recently announced a comprehensive Brownfields
gtrategy, including Pilot grants to municipalities, to stimulate economic
revitalization.

One part of the strategy has been for EPA to review its complete
inventory of Superfund sites. These sites have been screened and determined
to require no remedial action under the Federal Superfund Program based on
information available as well as on conditions and policies that currently
exist. This is to notify you that EPA has removed your facility from EPA's
computer inventory known as CERCLIS. THIS DOES NOT INDICATE THAT THE STATE
HAS MADE A SIMILAR DETERMINATION.

If you have any questions, please call me at 404/347-5059 ext. 6214.

cc: State Agency



o EPA DID NOT MAIL
| TO FACILITY '

SUBJECT: REMOVAL FROM EPA'S CERCLIS INVENTORY

DATE: August 22, 1995
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EPA has identified the Brownfields Initiative as one of the Agency's top
priorities. The term nprownfields" refers to previously used properties that
may lie vacant because potential contamination makes them unmarketable to the
private sector. EPA has recently announced a comprehensive Brownfields
strategy, including Pilot grants to municipalities, to stimulate economic
revitalization.

One part of the strategy has been for EPA to review its complete
inventory of Superfund sites. These sites have been screened and determined
to require no remedial action under the Federal Superfund Program based on
information available as well as on conditions and policies that currently
exist. This is to notify you that EPA has removed your facility from EPA's
computer inventory known as CERCLIS. THIS DOES NOT INDICATE THAT THE STATE
HAS MADE A SIMILAR DETERMINATION. ,

If you have any questions, please call me at 404/347-5059 ext. 6214.

cc: State Agency



